
Lady Lane Park School &
Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 4  July 2025th

Dear Parents & Carers

It has been a very emotional day in school today as we prepared to say goodbye
to our amazing UVI pupils.  This morning they presented a very funny leavers
assembly, accompanied by brilliant singing! Thank you to Mrs Vernon for
writing such a perfect leavers assembly, the pupils really are a credit to you.  

At the end of the leavers assembly, we had an incredible performance of A
Million Dreams from our Makaton Club, and let’s just say - there wasn’t a dry
eye in the house! Thank you to Makaton Club and Mrs Wilson for this very
special moment for us all.

Yesterday, our outgoing Heads of School helped me announce our new  UVI
leadership team for September 2025.  I would like to thank all our UVI pupils for
their support this year in their various roles, they are all nurturing, responsible
and most of all, inspiring for our younger pupils; we will miss them.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Sports Days on Monday, it was a huge
success, although a little hot! Well done to all our parents who took part in the
Egg & Spoon and Sprinting races - your children really enjoyed watching you
take part.

On Tuesday & Wednesday this week our Infants performed their Summer Show,
‘There’s a Sunflower in my Supper!’. Once again our Infant pupils impressed us
with their brilliant singing, and how beautifully they remembered their lines.
Thank you to the Infant team for putting on such a lovely event!

Yesterday, it was a privilege to present our Form & Progress Prizes to pupils in
each class; some pupils had also been selected to receive our first ever ‘Best
Dressed Awards’.  Of course we are proud of all our children but is a great
opportunity to recognise individuals for academic excellence as well as great
personal growth through the year.

I hope you all have a restful Summer and enjoy some time off from the ‘school
run!’.  Holiday Club is open until Friday 22  August, so should you like to book
on to any sessions, please contact Miss Hemsworth on ClassDojo.
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For those of you who are returning, we will see you on Tuesday 2  September.nd

Kind regards

Mrs Arnold & The Team
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Head Girls: Isabelle & Isobel

Head Boy: William Chapman

Head Librarians: Hannah & Zerwa

Heads of School Council: Sarah & Isabelle

Dance Captains: Tabitha & Lliy

Drama Captain: Isobel

Singing Captain: Lily

Running Captain: Tabitha

Girls’ Sports Captain: Zainab

Football & Summer Sports: Abdullah

Rugby & Summer Sports: William

Red House Captain: Xavier
Green House Captain: Hannah
Yellow House Captain: William

Blue House Captain: Sarah

Heads of School 2025-2026



Thank you for reading our bulletins
every week,

well done everyone for all of your
hard work this year.

Have a wonderful summer break and
we will see you in September for more

learning and fun!

The Lady Lane Park School
& Nursery team
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